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Rainbow Awards  
Reception Class:      Lillie-Mae Godfrey-March  
Year 1        Oliver Marsh 
Year 2:        Stella Scoufarides 
Year 3:                       Dexter Davis 
Year 4:                       All of Year 4 
Year 5:                       Louis Nel 
Year 6:                       Samantha Lang 

 

Term Dates and Coming Events   
https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-events/ 
    
Friday 24th May  Last Day of Term 5 
Monday 3rd June  INSET Day 
Tuesday 4th June  School Open for children 
   Cycling Proficiency Level 2- Y5/6 
Friday 7th June  Loud Shirt Day – AV UK 

All children are invited to come to 
school in their LOUDEST shirt or T-shirt.  We suggest a 
donation of £1 for the AVUK charity.  The classes will be 
taking part in activities during the day and a CAKE SALE at 
3pm is planned to take place in the school playground.  We 
would be very grateful for donations of  cakes decorated in 
the LOUD theme to be brought to the school office on the 
morning of Friday 7th June.   

https://www.avuk.org/loud-shirt-day-uk 

Monday 10th June Cycling Proficiency Level 1 -Y3/4 
   3.30pm Closing date Parent 
                                                Governor applications  
Monday 17th June Van Cols – Class Photos 
Tuesday 18th June                9am Family Communion 
Wednesday 26th June 10.30am Y6 St Andrew’s Church 
   Diocesan Leavers’Service     
Saturday 6th July                  2pm Summer Fayre  

This Week… This week has been a very busy week 

in school and we have been fortunate to have had such 

lovely weather for all the activities. Year 6 spent three days 

at PGL Windmill Hill for a residential visit.  They settled into 

their rooms on Sunday night and got to know their 

surroundings.  They took part in some fantastic activities 

including raft building, abseiling and a sensory trail.  They 

behaved brilliantly and had a wonderful time.  Miss Teager 

said the children were a real credit to our school; Mrs 

Linsell said she enjoyed the food and Mr Jackson (school 

governor) said it was the best trip he’d been on.  
 

Year 2 visited Drusillas Zoo and Mr Newlands had a great 

time with the meerkats! The children loved it too, of 

course.  Reception Class took a trip to Middle Farm 

(pictures next week), Year 1 visited our local beach and 

enjoyed some creative artwork using the pebbles and sand 

and then completed a treasure hunt of objects found on 

the beach.   

Years 3 and Year 4 took part in a Science Day and became 

scientists (with some children in Year 4 also dressing up) 

and spent the day learning the processes and skills of 

investigation. 

 

  

Year 4 have also been studying the opera Carmen and 

performed brilliantly to their families on Friday afternoon. 

Well done everyone and thank you to all the parents, 

carers and governors who were able to join us. 

 

 
Katherin Weeks 

 

Faith in the Family 

This week we’ve been thinking about the Ascension of 

Jesus. Rev Ben shared about the miraculous flying of the 

bumble bee and how seeing something helps us believe 

in impossible things. The disciples saw Jesus return to 

heaven - what a miraculous sight that must have been. I 

wonder what miraculous sights help you to believe in 

Jesus? Why not go on a ‘miracle’ treasure hunt over half 

term and see how many miraculous things point to Jesus 

and help you believe in him. Have fun.  

                                                                              Kim Leach  

mailto:office@meads.e-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/
https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-events/
https://www.avuk.org/loud-shirt-day-uk


 

Term 5, Week 5 2019 

office@meads.e-sussex.sch.uk                                                         www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk  

 
 

NEWSLETTER 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 PGL 

Windmill Hill  
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Y2 

Drusillas 
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